---------- Forwarded message ---------

Da: Biuro Prawne <biuroprawne@adm.uw.edu.pl>
Date: ven 13 gen 2023 alle ore 15:23

Subject: FW: FW: (BP-020-3-23 op) _ Legal problem
To: marco.baiesi@unipd.it <marco.baiesi@unipd.it>

Dear Professor Baiesi,

| kindly inform you that | checked the list of employees of the
University of Warsaw and it shows that Mr. Ma Ferensby is not an
employee of the University of Warsaw. As | have already informed
you, the tasks of our Legal Department are limited solely to suppor
ng organiza onal units and employees of the University of Warsaw.
You should probably consult your problem with your university's
Legal Department.

Kind regards

Krzysztof Majewski



